
   

Join the BCA or Renew Your Membership Today! 
Most BCA memberships lapsed on December 31, 2014.  To check on the status of your particular membership look at 

your newsletter’s address label for the membership expiration date. 

As a member, you don’t need to be reminded of the benefits of membership such as a mailed monthly newsletter 

(Sept.–June), the ability to participate fully at BCA meetings and to vote for the leadership team and on matters of 

concern to you. 

To renew your membership, fill out the membership form and pay $15 dues by check or cash in person at the January 

26th general membership meeting or by check via our USPS post office box to keep your membership current.  Please do 

not send cash into the mail.  Dues are no longer prorated.  So the sooner you pay, the more benefits you enjoy! 

RENEW OR 
JOIN 
TODAY! 
Keep your membership 
current through 
December 2015. 

Please use this form to 
renew until the online 
payment option is 
resumed. 

GO PAPERLESS AND SAVE TREES 

 Members may elect to receive BCA Neighborhood News electronically rather 
than by mail by simply checking this box.  Be sure to provide your e-mail 
address! (All information is for BCA use only.) 

 

Name    

Address    

E-mail    

 Bring this form and cash or check for $15 to renew at the February 4 general 
membership meeting at Arlington Traditional School, or 

 Mail this form with our check to the Bluemont Civic Association at BCA 
Treasurer, PO Box 5134, Arlington, VA 22205 

 

 Bluemont Civic Association 

 PO Box 5134 

 Arlington, VA 22205 

 BluemontCivic.org 

 

 


